

NORTHWEST MISSISSIPPI COMMUNITY COLLEGE 510 North Panola Street • Senatobia, Mississippi 38668

September 17, 1996

Dear Member MJ/CCBDA:

Mr. Ken Lewis, Director of Bands, Delta State University has accepted the invitation to be guest clinician for the All-State Band in February, '97.

Dr. Dwayne Sagen was unable to accept due to prior university obligations on the weekend of February 8.

Enclosed is the MJ/CCBDA Directory and three additional All-State tryout sheets for Oboe, Sax, and Bass Clarinet. If you have any additions please send them to me and I will get them to the members.

Sincerely,

MJ/CCBDA

Ferrell Lunceford

President